
 

Good afternoon Fred 

Thank you for the e-mail regarding my application for the premises licence for The Royal Oak Hotel 

Leominster, I still wish to carry on with the application in my name under no circumstances am I 

withdrawing my application for the premises licence. 

Please can you confirm when and if an hearing date as been set over my application for The Royal Oak 

Hotel Leominster. 

Many thanks 

Charmain 

Sent from my iPhone 

On 15 Oct 2015, at 11:09, Spriggs, Fred <fspriggs@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good morning Charmaine 

I have had some correspondence from Russell concerning your application for the premises licence at 

the Royal Oak. 

 It is your application and therefore any change to the application has to be at your request. However I 

must tell you that it is not an option to change the name on the application. 

 If you wish to withdraw the application then you can do that but it will require a new application to be 

made and the process will re-start if a licence is to be granted. 

 Please let me know what you want to do. 

Thanks 

Fred Spriggs 

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 

necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group 

(HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware that 

Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley 

NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any 

attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This 

communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the 

intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 

dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 

received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.”  
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